
With majority of works complete, water testing will be undertaken in the following 
weeks. The opening of Marquee Park Splash and Play and South Hedland Aquatic 
Centre is subject to the water test results meeting health standards and approvals.

Marquee Park Splash and Play, South Hedland

South Hedland Aquatic Centre Redevelopment

•	 Statutory water sampling was taken yesterday, with results expected to be 
received by the Town early next week.

•	 With the Gratwick Aquatic Centre currently closed for water testing following TC 
Rusty, the free Pool Rider Service has been suspended until Gratwick Aquatic 
Centre reopens.

•	 The Town will notify community members via email and website when the Pool 
Rider Service resumes.

•	 Residents are reminded to refrain from entering Marquee Park as 
commissioning is being undertaken.

•	 The first statutory water sample was taken yesterday, with results expected to 
be received by the Town early next week.

•	 Consecutive statutory water samples will be taken in the following weeks.
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